
Cabinet-in-Confidence

Subject: PLEASE implement a national Container Deposit Scheme (CDS)

Dear Secretariat,
I can't believe there is not already a national Container Deposit Scheme (CDS) in operation in Australia!
Can you really be in doubt about the benefits of such a scheme?
Is it being scuttled by multinational drink companies? I can't think why else you wouldn't be forging ahead with it as soon as possible.
There are economic benefits, environmental benefits (including reducing the need for landfill sites and reducing litter, among others), the potential to create jobs that are ethical and sustainable - the list of positives is endless. I lived in Perth in 1988, and finding work was hard, but my friends and I did regular runs collecting bottles and cans - it was a great way of making a little bit of money, and helped make Perth a cleaner, more pleasant city!
Do you know how much container waste is recycled in South Australia? More than 80%! And that has been going for decades! The world hasn't ended for beverage companies there, has it? Introducing it nationally would be a really quick way of reducing waste, increasing recycling (therefore decreasing the amount of raw materials needed by the industries - a plus for sustainability) and providing new fundraising opportunities for community groups, with a boost in employment to boot (no matter how modest - an increase in jobs created is an increase)!
Please, please do the sane thing for once an introduce this national CDS as soon as possible. Sell it t he public, and it will be a winner politically too.
Regards,
Jo Daniels
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